
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
CITY OF ELIZABETH CITY COUNCIL 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Elizabeth City will hold 
a public hearing on Monday, May 14, 2018 directly following the Public Comment 
portion of the agenda in the City Council Chambers of the Municipal 
Administration Building, 306 E. Colonial Avenue, Elizabeth City, NC to gather 
public input on the following: 

 

1. Hold a Public Hearing to Receive Comment Regarding Potential 
Approval of a Preliminary Plat for Heron’s Ridge Phases 2, 4, & 5, 
Which Entails the Creation of 140 Single-Family Lots and One Open 
Space Lot.   

 
The Municipal Administration Building is accessible to persons with disabilities.  
Anyone requiring special assistance should contact April Onley, Interim City 
Clerk by calling 252-337-6955 at least 24 hours in advance.  Hearing impaired 
persons should call TDD 1-800-735-2962. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


